
	

	

 
 
 
August 7, 2018 

 
 
To: Mayor, City Council, and City Manager, 
 
The Zoning and Platting Commission supports the termination of the CodeNext project.   
 
We believe that learning from mistakes is critical to avoid repeating them.  Therefore, 
we recommend that the City engage an independent evaluation team to determine how 
the CodeNext project went wrong.  No alternative process or reboot of CodeNext should 
be considered until the evaluation is complete and any recommendations for changes 
are implemented.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jolene Kiolbassa 
Chair, Zoning and Platting Commission 
 
	


